
Message from Dr. Halden Shane, CEO 

  
Dear Shareholders, 
  
As we pass the midpoint of 2025, I want to thank you for your continued support and 
share some highlights of our progress this year. TOMI continues to serve a broad 
range of industries, with our SteraMist® technology proving its value in sectors 
where safety, speed, and efficacy are paramount. 
  
SteraMist remains a trusted solution across healthcare, life sciences, government, 
and commercial sectors. Our unique iHP technology gives us a competitive 
advantage through unmatched material compatibility, rapid application, and 
broad disinfection efficacy. We were honored to receive MedTech 
Outlook’s “Disinfection and Decontamination Products Company of the Year 
2025” award, a testament to the strength of our platform and its growing recognition. 
  
The life sciences sector is a key area of strategic focus. We recently completed the first 
successful installation of our SteraMist Integration System – Standalone (SIS-
SA) within a pharmaceutical isolator environment. This milestone, combined with our 
presence at industry tradeshows and deepening relationships with biotech and pharma 
partners, has positioned us well for future growth in sterility assurance and 
cleanroom decontamination. 
  
Beyond life sciences, we are seeing strong momentum in food safety, with both new 
and existing partners expanding their use of SteraMist. We've seen multiple 
orders from companies including coffee producers, egg white manufacturers, and 
one of the world’s largest food and beverage companies deployed our technology in 
facilities across the U.S., Europe, and soon South Africa. We are also collaborating on 
studies to broaden iHP applications, including a conveyor belt treatment targeting 
pathogens such as Salmonella and Listeria in packaged goods. 
  
We’re also seeing strong demand for customized SteraMist integrated building 
solutions across a variety of facility types. As organizations look to meet stricter health 
and safety standards, our tailored approach provides flexibility and confidence.  
  
Looking ahead, we remain focused on innovation, partnerships, and expanding our 
presence in multiple industries. Thank you for being part of our journey. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Halden Shane 


